
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
OF THE 

ASHEVILLE REGIONAL AIRPORT AUTHORITY REGULAR MEETING 
 
 
 
In accordance with Section 2 of the January 22, 2008, Agreement between the County 
of Buncombe and City of Asheville, it has been determined that the April 8, 2016, 
Regular Meeting of the Asheville Regional Airport Authority is not needed.  Therefore, 
the meeting has been cancelled. 
 


